FREE GOLF!! BIG BUCK GIVE AWAY!!

Want to play for free or for a reduced rate? The EWGA Board has implemented a way to show their gratitude for your time and effort as a volunteer to the chapter.

When you volunteer to help with an event, help run a Saturday golf or even write some articles for our newsletter...we will send you EWGA BUCKS. The BUCKS can be used for your next EWGA event. I earned BUCKS for volunteering for Saturday golf and I am using them for the holiday event. You can not use them for regular Saturday golf or a non-EWGA PBC event, but you can help offset your fees for all our chapter sponsored events. (Holiday event, St. Pat's Day event, Pink Ball, league fees....etc.) So contact any board member and let us know how you would like to volunteer and earn some BUCKS. The board keeps track so if you lose your certificate, or accidentally copied it 100 times on the copy machine we have a record of all the BUCKS earned. They look like this.



This coupon is good for \$10 off

any EWGA- Palm Beach County Chapter event which is paid to EWGA-PBC Enclose this coupon with your registration form and deduct the amount from your payment

Presented to: Diane Dodge Vol. Recognition October 2013 Expiration Date: October 31st 2014

You receive your BUCKS the month AFTER you volunteer. It is also published in the newsletter of all volunteers recognizing them for their service. There is a level of time and service to equate to how many BUCKS you can earn. Please feel free to ask.